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Program Salvaging Ethics for Program Members 
  
 
• Only members of the Saanich Native Plant Salvage Program will 

salvage on these sites, wearing their official nametags. 
 
• Members are respectful of the properties and property owners of 

salvage sites. 
 
• Members will report to Saanich Environmental Services any 

plants found on the site that they know to be red or blue listed. 
 
• Members will avoid salvaging plants that look unhealthy to avoid 

the transporting of diseases.  
 
• Salvaging will only take place in specifically designated salvage 

areas and follow the directions/restrictions on the site forms. 
 
• Members work hard to avoid unnecessary damage to plants they 

are not salvaging. 
 
• Salvagers work cooperatively and respectfully with each other. 
 
• Salvagers will leave pets at home. 
 
• Salvage sites will be left free of garbage. 
 
• Members do their best to fill in digging holes for safety reasons. 
 
• Plants salvaged from these sites will not be for sale. 
 


